
 

We are excited to announce that the main entrance for the Baranof Enclosure will start being utilized beginning Monday, February 12th. Please 

see the attached map to follow the orange arrows to our new entrance. Parking will continue to be at the Baranof Baseball Field and/or the 

Main Elementary Parking lot off of Powell Street. Please be mindful that our contractors will still be finalizing minor details indoors. We thank 

everyone for their patience and cooperation during the construction period. Be sure to be on the lookout for more information about our 

Ribbon Cutting ceremony.  


